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Roxanne Maher

From: Scott Johnson

Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 11:54 AM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: FW: April Senior Center Commission Meeting

Roxanne,

Here is the email I received from Marcia regarding stepping down from the commission.

Sincerely,

Scott Johnson Jr, CPSI
Director
Ledyard Parks and Recreation Department
Ledyard Senior Center
12 Van Tassell Drive
Gales Ferry, CT 06335
860-464-9112
www.ledyardrec.org

From: Scott Johnson
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 10:40 AM
To: Marcia Dykes <mwdykes2@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: April Senior Center Commission Meeting

Marcia,

No problem, Thanks for volunteering!

Sincerely,

Scott Johnson Jr, CPSI
Director
Ledyard Parks and Recreation Department
Ledyard Senior Center
12 Van Tassell Drive
Gales Ferry, CT 06335
860-464-9112
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From: Marcia Dykes <mwdykes2@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 10:13 AM
To: Scott Johnson <Scott@ledyardrec.org>
Subject: Re: April Senior Center Commission Meeting

Scott,

I apologize but I feel like I am not the best person to serve on this committee. I appreciate the opportunity to serve our
community but have a young family and I just think it would be a better fit to have me serve elsewhere. I will let the
town clerk know of my resignation.

Marcia Dykes

On Tue, Apr 26, 2022 at 1:21 PM Scott Johnson <Scott@ledyardrec.org> wrote:

Good afternoon Senior Commission,

We have our regularly scheduled meeting this Wednesday, April 27th, at 1:30PM, in the Senior Center. Please let me
know if you can attend to ensure we have a quorum.

Sincerely,

Scott Johnson Jr, CPSI

Director

Ledyard Parks and Recreation Department

Ledyard Senior Center

12 Van Tassell Drive

Gales Ferry, CT 06335

860-464-9112
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